
Please download our interactive 
currency app CBNoteworthy to see 
the security and other features of the 
polymer suite of banknotes.

Visit us online at www.central-bank.org.tt or contact us at 
info@central-bank.org.tt or via telephone at 621-2288.

Follow us on
Facebook and Instagram
@centralbanktt

Completion of the Transition to Polymer Banknotes

The public is reminded that from January 1, 2022 only the 
new polymer banknotes will be legal tender in Trinidad and 
Tobago. 

From that time, banknotes ($1, $5, $10, $20, $50) bearing 
series dates prior to the year 2020 can be redeemed for 
value indefinitely at the Central Bank of Trinidad and
Tobago. 

For details, see Gazette Notice dated June 3, 2021.

Be safe.


